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P E R S O N A L I A  

~dministrative Appeals Tribunal 

RETIREMENTS 

Mr Justice McGregor retired from the AAT on his retirement from 
the Federal Court of Australia. 

Dr A.H. Marsh retired from the Tribunal on 11 July 1985. He had 
been a member of the Tribunal since 21 September 1977. 

OBITUARY 

Dr R.G. Downes, an expert in the environmental field, was a 
part-time member of the Tribunal since June 1982. The Tribunal 
was saddened by the death of Dr Downes who had been a valuable 
member in many areas of jurisdiction. 
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Commonwealth Ombudsman 

APPOINTMENTS 

Mr W.J. Blick was appointed on 21 June 1985 to the position of 
Deputy Ombudsman, which had become vacant on the appointment of 
Mr A.G. Kerr to the position of Deputy Secretary to the 
Department of Arts, Heritage and Environment. 

Admin Review is a quarterly bulletin concerned with informing 
government, private organisations and individuals about 
developments in Federal administrative law and procedure. It is 
produced under the auspices of the Administrative Review Council 
but the views expressed in the bulletin are not necessarily the 
views of the Council or any of its members. Although every care 
is taken in the preparation of the publication, no liability is 
accepted in respect of matters published in it. The purpose of 
the bulletin is to provide general information and not legal 
advice. Readers should check carefully the detail of 
legislation, cases and other material included in the bulletin. 
All inquiries concerning the bulletin, other than subscription 
inquiries, should be directed to the Editor (address on front 
cover). Subscription inquiries should be directed to the 
Australian Government Publishing Service. 
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